## Dear SPS Community,

As I get ready to fulfill my dream of starting a private counseling practice, I wanted to let you all know how much it has meant to me to be part of the Seven Peaks School community. I'm both excited to start my new venture and sad to say goodbye. During the past four years as School Counselor, I have been blessed to work with amazing educators who care deeply for their students, parents who support their children's education, and students who have great talent and potential. I will be forever grateful for my own learning and growth that has taken place in this wonderful community. Most of all, I will miss the students who have found a special place in my heart. Click here to continue reading.

I want to express my most sincere thanks to all of you for your commitment to education and your belief in the importance of social-emotional growth as well as academic progress. Seven Peaks School is an exceptional place to work because of the partnership among the students, staff, parents and community. The next counselor will certainly be blessed to work in this caring and supportive environment. Meantime, I will remain connected to Seven Peaks, providing consultation to Megan on an as-needed basis during the transition.

My new counseling practice is located here in Bend and I will continue to focus on counseling families, and supporting young people and their parents. Please drop me a note at aandiesha@gmail.com if you would like to learn more.

Thank you again for welcoming and supporting me throughout my time at Seven Peaks School.

-- Andie DeSha, Counselor